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Simsbury Farms Complex Committee
Minutes: May 12, 2011 meeting

Attending: SFCC, Marc Lubetkin, Ron Patterson, Chuck Ford, Tom West
Town: John Hampton, Gerry Toner     CP&RC: Harry Ryan      Guest: Gerry 
Wetjen 

Minutes: A quorum was not present

Facilities Tour:  The tour endorsed the centralizing concept which now 
combines golf and park maintenance in one facility.  

Golf Course:  Revenues are off to a slow start due to poor weather 
conditions.  Golf outings for this season appear on track with the 2011 
season.

Summer programs: Booking for this season also appear on track with the 2010 
season.

Main Building Project: Assuming a positive result from the May 17 vote, an 
aggressive construction schedule has been prepared which will complete the 
project prior to the pool opening in 2012.

Cart barn: Providing new siding to the existing building and appropriate 
fencing in the rubbish area are changes currently being implemented to 
enhance the overall appearance of this highly visible exit area.

Restaurant: Food remains good and service has shown improvement. Some input 
was received that will be passed along to Attilio.

Memorial Pool: A separate meeting will be scheduled with the Town to 
discuss the various options resulting from Marc Lubetkin’s study. .

T. West      




